F-1b: Note to models for fashion show

Congratulations
You’ve been selected to be a model In the 2010 Prom
Fashion Show.

Our Prom theme this year i1s “A Red Carpet Affair.”
There will be a mandatory information meeting,
Wednesday, March 24 during lunch iIn the Big Gym.
We look forward to seeing you there!

Congratulations again,

Junior Class Prom Committee

Congratulations
You’ve been selected to be a model In the 2010 Prom
Fashion Show.

Our Prom theme this year is “A Red Carpet Affair.”
There will be a mandatory information meeting,
Wednesday, March 24 during lunch In the Big Gym.
We look forward to seeing you there!

Congratulations again,

Junior Class Prom Committee



